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CITY OF LA CROSSE UTILITIES 
WATER - SEWER - STORM 

400 La Crosse St 

La Crosse WI 54601-3396 

Phone (608) 789-7536 

Fax (608) 789-7592 

utilities@cityoflacrosse.org 

   
                         MEMORANDUM 

 

 

To:      Board of Public Works   

From: Bernard Lenz – Utility Manager  

Date:  01-07-2019 

Subject: Transfer of 2310 Green Bay St to Fire Department 
 

Well 12 has been properly abandoned and all water supply piping and equipment removed from the old well house.  

The Water Utility has no need for this parcel or this structure, now or in the future.   

 

The parcel is surrounded on 2 sides by the Fire Station lot.  The Fire Department agrees to take responsibility for 

this parcel. 

 

The old well house building is in good shape and can be reused, or the Utility could be asked to pay to have it torn 

down.  

 

The board is being asked to approve the transfer of responsibility between departments and decide on what should 

be done with the old well house structure itself. 

 

Thank You 
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